
Christians Against Poverty Whitehaven - May Update

News:  There will be a CAP Money Management Course on 

20th and 27th May, 10:15 – 12:30 upstairs at Cornerstone 

bookshop.  Anyone can come and learn how to better budget 

their money.

Please book with Pat capmoneywhitehaven@gmail.com

Thanks: We are thankful that former Fareshare clients are now receiving food 

from Phoenix food bank.

Prayers:  We have welcomed a client who has moved here from another area and 

was being supported by the CAP Debt Centre there.  Pray that we will form a good 

relationship with them.

We have capacity for new clients just now.  Please 

pray for people to come to us for help.


